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SPRING TIME! 
Spring is nearly here!  Warm spring and summer days are surely headed 

our way.  Spring is a busy time for 4-H, so read carefully so as to not miss 

any great 4-H opportunities. 

The Kentucky 4-H Foundation is proud to be part 

of the Kentucky Farm License Plate Voluntary 

Donation Program. Since 2012, Kentucky Farmers 

have the option to make a $10.00 voluntary 

donation when they purchase or renew their 

license plate.  Commissioner of Agriculture, Ryan 

Quarles, will again equally divide the amount 

raised among 4-H, FFA and Kentucky Proud. In 

2022, our local 4-H program received $1,353.00 

from the program. These funds benefit all levels of 

4-H.  

Please consider making a $10  donation 

as you renew your  Kentucky Farm 

License Plates. Your support is greatly                   

appreciated! Thank you! 
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4-H SKILLATHON  

NEWS 
 

 

Results from the 2023 Kentucky State  

Skillathon Contest 

 5th Overall Senior Quality Assurance 

Team (Riley Bussell, Joe Fritsch, & Emma 

Hogan)  

 Nicholas Jackson 6th Overall High Senior 

Individual Quality Assurance  

 Joe Fritsch 7th Overall High Senior 

Individual Quality Assurance  

 10th Overall Senior Team Bourbon B  

(Riley Bussell, Joe Fritsch, & Emma Hogan) 




